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From: John Komlos [mailto: johnwkomlos@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 12:30 PM

To: Racco, Sandra
Subject: Fwd: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)

Sandra,

I just wanted to advise you that upon recetving the *new* proposal of the
Jaffari Village Group's plan for 9000 Bathurst Street, our condominium
corporation unanimously turned down the proposal. Our feeling is that too
many of the issues were not addressed.

Please advise where the Working Group goes from here.
In addition, could you please pass on this e-mail to the following:

John MacKenzie, Commissioner of Planning

Grant Uyeyama, Director, Development Planning
Carol Birch, Planner, Development Planning

Sandra Cappuccitti, Urban Designer

Daniel Rende, Cultural Heritage Coordinator
Andrew Pearce, Director, Development Engineering
Selma Hubjer, Transportation Engineering Manager
Cindy Furfaro-Benning, Council EA

Thanks.

John W. Komlos
President
Condominium Corporation No. 1124



